
 

   
 Volunteers provide new handmade quilts, pillowcases and 
other comfort items to children in need, covering them in 
warmth and hope 

 
 
 

October 2025 

 

   

Eleanor Roosevelt said, "Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the world; 
indeed, it's the only thing that ever has".  

 

Back in July , the following was written by a parent.  It was tucked away in my files, somewhat forgotten. When I 
reopened the file today, it felt right to share with all of you now.  

 

 “Sending a note of gratitude! Our son recently attended Flying Horse Farms for the first time. His experience left a 
positive imprint. Activities, human connections, and new experiences a plenty topped his list. He was definitely not 
ready to come home. The afternoon we picked him up and started to unpack brought a surprise. My husband and I 

feared he inadvertently brought home his quilt from camp. He proudly assured us this was his to keep. He was even 
happy to show off a new pillowcase or two that he brought home as well in his bag.  We emailed the camp to make 

sure there was not a mistake. Blessed to hear of the love you all share through your organization to this camp. 
These kiddos face hardships that many can’t imagine nor will ever endure in a lifetime. A loving, beautiful quilt made 
by hands (and kind hearts) selflessly and rather anonymously helps to know their battles are seen and recognized.  

Thank you for caring. Thank you for sharing love. Thank you for donating your time and abilities.  

Our brave warrior is a cancer survivor due to answered prayers and modern medicine. God is good.     

Thank you, T (omitted Mother’s name omitted for privacy)” 

 

Never forget that even the smallest actions that you might feel are insignificant are steps in the right direction.   

 

 

Special requests must be made by: 9/25/2025  
It really is more convenient for us if your request is made via our email: 

snuggledinhopequilts@outlook.com 
rather than Facebook messaging. 

If you don’t mind providing a phone number in case we have a question  
about your request, that would be appreciated.  We will not share your information . 

 

 

No tricks.. All treats !! 

 

 

Reminder!!! There is no meeting in November for Mt. Gilead 

 

mailto:snuggledinhopequilts@outlook.com


 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, October 4, 2025. We are having an evening of QUILT BINGO !! 

The event is being held at: 

Fredericktown High School 

111 Stadium Drive 

Fredericktown, OH 43019 

• Doors open at 5pm, Bingo starts at 6pm. (arrive early to view the quilts and have some goodies) 

• Buy a table for yourself and all your friends for $240 – 6 people @ $40 a seat. This is the best way to get to sit 

with your peeps!  

• Your $40 Bingo ticket will get you a book of 3 cards for 20 games and a dauber.  60 chances to win a quilt ! 

• Additional books will be available for purchase at the door. (Cash only). All seats are sold in advance.  

• We will have snacks for you to enjoy as you preview the quilts and Chinese raffle items. 

• We will also have 50/50 and raffles at the break.  

• Choose your quilt from the array of stunning and diverse options.  

• Must be 18 to attend 

• Water, lemonade, Iced Tea, coffee will be served. Feel free to bring your own NON-Alcoholic beverage, if 

desired.  

• Only 200 seats are being sold. We are close to 80% sold 

• Watch our Facebook for previews of the quilts and raffle baskets.   

Purchase your tickets here: URL:  https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/quilt-bingo 

QR code:  

 

Thank you to everyone that has purchased tickets. We are planning a very special evening for you!! 

https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/quilt-bingo


 

 

 

 

• 10/6/2025 - Mt. Gilead, Ohio  
o Hours are: 9:00 to 12:30 
o First Presbyterian Church  

55 N Cherry St 
Mt Gilead, OH 43338 

Patterns, kits and supplies are available if you want to stop in and 
get something.  We have jobs for everyone! If you are going to sew, 
please bring your own machine as we have a limited supply. 

. 

• 10/9/2025 – Marion, Ohio 
o Hours are: 09:30 to 3:00 
o Dayspring Wesleyan Church 

2431 Marion Mt Gilead Rd 
“Entrance D” 
Marion, Ohio 43302 

We are ordering PIZZA !! Snuggled will provide the main entree, if 
you would like to add, please bring a small side dish or dessert.  
Pattern of the day, Patterns, kits and supplies available if you want 
to stop in and get something.  If you are going to sew, please bring 
your own machine as we have a limited supply. 

• 10/15/2025 – Mansfield, Ohio 
o Hours are: 09:30 to 3:00 
o Lexington Senior Civic Center  

67 E Main Street 
Lexington, OH 44904 

Potluck lunch.  We will be working on group projects.  
If you are going to sew, please bring your own 
machine as we have a limited supply 

 

• 10/16/2025 – Dayton, Ohio 
o Hours are: 9:00 to 2:00 
o Salem Church of God  

6500 Southway Rd #1 
Clayton, OH 45315 

Brown bag lunch.  We will be working on group 
projects.  If you are going to sew, please bring your 
own machine and any supplies that you may need 

 

• 10/23/2025 – Milan, Ohio 
o Hours are: 10:00 to 3:00 
o Milan Library 

Community Room 
19 East Church Street 
Milan, Ohio 44846 

Lunch on your own.  We will be working on group 
projects.  If you are going to sew, please bring your 
own machine as we have a limited supply.   

 

 
 
 
 

Phone: Penny R = 419-560-3287 
E-Mail: snuggledinhopequilts@outlook.com 
Website: snuggledinhopequilts.com 
Facebook: Snuggled in Hope Quilts 

 

 

P.O. BOX 53 
Mt Gilead, Ohio 43338 

 

https://www.nfggive.org/guidestar/82-3585058
https://www.kroger.com/account/communityrewards

